
Will my new motherboard function properly with boards equipped with 
RADEON™ chipsets? 
 
Graphics boards equipped with a RADEON™ AGP processor are compatible with AGP 
2.0 standards and should therefore function without any problems with the majority 
of motherboards conforming to this standard. Some modern motherboards require 
AGP drivers to be installed in order to support AGP. In general, these drivers are 
supplied when you purchase your motherboard. Contact your motherboard 
manufacturer to find out whether any updates are available or download them from 
your motherboard chipset manufacturer’s website.  
 
For VIA chipsets the patch is available from http://www.viatech.com  
For Ali chipsets the patch is available from http://www.ali.com.tw  
For Intel chipsets the patch is available from http://www.intel.com  
For SIS chipsets the patch is available from http://www.sis.com  
For AMD chipsets the patch is available from http://www.amd.com 
For Nforce chipset the patch is available from http://nvidia.com 
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